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Greetings of peace and goodwill!

We are inviting you to the upcoming Orientation of FAO 263 s. 2019 for the additional members of the FMA 5 Management
Board, via Google meet online platform on 16 June 2021, 9:30 AM.

Please see the attached file for your reference. Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this email.

Best regards,
FMA 5 Secretariat
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=179f8c571aefb5d7&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_kprnzgsg0&safe=1&zw

